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NOTES	
A. Walking	bus	from	Greenwood	Library	goes	east	on	81st,	

then	north	on	Fremont,	and	either	89th to	Linden	and	
then	90th or	to	92nd.		

B. Walking	bus	from	Sandel Park	goes	East	on	90th (caution:	
sidewalks	near	Fremont	and	90th)	

C. Caution	crossing	Aurora	@90th – suggest	cross	on	north	
side	to	avoid	cars	turning	left	to	Southbound	from	90th.	

D. Biking:	Greenway	on	Fremont,	then	92nd,		bikes	follow	to	
new	signal	at	92nd and	Aurora.		

E. Caution	crossing	Aurora	at	all	times.		

F. From	south,	use	signal	at	Interlaken/80th then	go	north	
and	cross	85th	at	signal	at	Stone	Way.		Good	meeting	
point	is	Bathhouse/Greenlake Park.		

G. From	East,	use	92nd bridge	w	bike	lane	across	I-5.	

H. Caution	entering	school	campus	across	bus	lanes	on	
Stone	and	busy	90th arterial.	

I. Put	devices	in	pockets	while	crossing	streets.	Pay	
attention.		Be	visible.	

Walking	buses	and	nearby	approaches.	
WORKING	DRAFT	– USE	WITH	CAUTION
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• Walk to/from the bus stops in the neighborhood. This 
supports safe behaviors and makes kids more visible.   

• Advocate for safer routes and crossing guards. While 
SDOT has some plans, many parents are still concerned 
about some routes, such as 90th & Stone.  

How to Help Keep Kids Safe 
• Assist with crossings, using flags to help kids cross the street before 

and after school. Sign up in office. 

• Start a Walking Bus or Biking Train. Email info@eaglestaffptsa.org 
with your plans and we’ll publish in the newsletter and on Facebook.   
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